Mr. Terry Rotert Athletic Director Huron Athletics 150 5th street SW Huron, SD 57350 5-7-22 TR

Dear Mr. Rotert,

Please accept this letter as a notice of my resignation from eighth grade basketball. I received an offer to switch over and coach for the ninth grade basketball team. After careful consideration and talking with different people close to me, this opportunity is too exciting for me to decline.

I appreciate you hiring me on as a first year coach, and it was great experience getting to coach the girls every day last season. It was my first time coaching a girl's team and it taught me countless lessons that I will take with me throughout my coaching career.

I'm ready to take the next step in elevating my knowledge of the game under coach Buddenhagen for boy's basketball team.

Thank you for everything,

Spencer Stahly